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"me concerning my observations of general con-
ditions in Yugoslavia and what I had learned 
during my trip there. I thought then, and have 
thought ever since, that J. WALTON MOORE was an 

FBI Agent in Dallas. Since that interview, Mr. 
MOORE has moved his offices to Akard Street, 
near Pacific Street, in Dallas. I exchange cards 
or letters with MOORE from time to time and saw 
him occasionally when I was living in Dallas. 

"That was the last time I ever talked with 
someone I thought to be with the Federal Bureau 
of Investigation. 

"I do not remember being interviewed by 

Special Agents of the Federal Bureau of Investi-
gation in 1945, but_it is possible this did 
happen and I have forgotten it due to the passage 
of time. 

"I do remember being interviewed by a repre-
sentative of the FBI in about 1941 when I had 
some difficulty at the Mexican border. However, 
that time, and the time I was interviewed by J. 
WALTON MOORE, are the only times I recall having 
been interviewed by representatives of the FBI, 
or thinking I was being interviewed by the FBI. 
I do not recall ever seeing any credentials in 
possession of Mr. MOORE indicating he was with 
the FBI, but I thought then, and thought until 

now, that he was with the FBI. 

"I have not talked with anyone in the FBI, 
either in person or by telephone, and have not written 
to anyone in the FBI or received any letters from 
anyone in the FBI, other than I have stated above. 
Other than Mr. MOORE's interview in 1957, which I 
thought was with an FBIrepresentative, I have never 
talked with an FBI Agent or employee in Dallas or 
Ft. Worth or that vicinity, to the best of my know-

ledge. 
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